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I am writing to testify my opposition to HB3501. The bill does not reflect my desires 

as an Oregon resident and the decisions of nearby cities affect all of us.  Let's focus 

on clearing out all encampments and make them illegal, stronger anti drugs 

legislation, stronger laws for the crimes that have gone out of control like shoplifting, 

break ins, car theft etc, clean up, and let's find these people real help like 

transitioning them to temporary housing, mental health resources, rehabilitation with 

the goal of employment.  Let's stop fighting and let's get working.  This is for the good 

of all Oregonians.  The current state of affairs is sad and unacceptable. 

 


